
 

Galiano Island,  

December 8, 2021 

 

Dear Dan Rogers,  

Crystal Mountain Society Rezoning Proposal 

After reviewing the Petition regarding Crystal Mt rezoning proposal and the 

Society’s response, I have decided to support the Society’s proposal. I was once 

opposed to their proposal, but they have complied with the changes demanded of 

them.  

While it is one’s right to oppose the rezoning, I am concerned that those who 

signed the petition were presented with a preamble containing - whether 

intentional or not - distortions, inaccuracies and red herrings. A valid position 

should never require more than clarity. What impact does such a petition have on 

the decision-making process?  

Regards, 

Kendall Kyle  

 


